





Advice Notice:

Please be advised that the Ministry for Primary Industries (MP1) ‘New Zealand Code of Practice for the Design and
Operation of Farm Dairies (NZCP1) requires that:

The application of:

e human waste;

e meqt processing waste; or

* industrial waste from tanneries and pulp and paper mills

to land used for grazing milking animals is not permitted and the use of the feed from land that has had the above
wastes applied is not acceptable unless the waste has been treated by a process that ensures potential hazards are
reduced to an acceptable level, and the process has been evaluated and confirmed by the RMP (Risk Management
Programme) Operator, i.e. Dairy Company, to be fit for purpose.

If producing Feed NZCP1 requires that:

‘All purchased stock feed must only be accepted when delivered with documentation identifying:

s What it contains
» Source {name of supplier); and
« Confirmation that it is suitable for feeding to dairy animals.

This documentation, whether hard copy or electronic, should be kept for at least four years.

Any contract signed with a feed provider must allow for consignments to be rejected when they cannot be confirmed
as suitable for feeding to Jactating dairy animals.’

To ensure that the suitability of feed is known please label all feed lots and provide a feed declaration with each sale,
feed declaration minimum requirements and/or templates can be requested from Dairy Companies.




